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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Michael Keogh, Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Proposed Intro. No: 550-A
Committee: Housing and Buildings


	Title:  A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to inspection cycle for exterior walls.  

	Sponsors:
Council Member Garodnick, Brewer, Gennaro, Gentile, Gonzalez, Jackson, James, Koppell, Nelson, Vann, Weprin, White, Jr., Seabrook, Mark-Viverito, Vacca, Martinez, Arroyo, Dickens, Lappin, and Oddo. 



	Summary of Legislation:  Int. No. 550-A would require the Commissioner of the Department of Buildings (DOB) to establish by rule, no later than January 1, 2009, staggered inspection cycles for building facade inspections.   Currently, building facade inspection reports for all buildings subject to Local Law 11 of 1998 are required to be submitted to DOB at the same time on a five-year cycle.  



	Effective Date:  This local law would take effect on January 1, 2008.  



	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated: 2008



	Fiscal Impact Statement:
Effective FY08

FY Succeeding

Effective FY09

Full Fiscal

Impact FY08

Revenues 

$0

$0

$0

Expenditures 

$0

$0

$0

Net

$0

$0

$0



	Impact on Revenues:  None.  



	Impact on Expenditures:  None.   



	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
  Not applicable.  



	Source of Information:
City Council Finance Division 

                                                

	Estimate Prepared By:  Ralph P. Hernandez, Legislative Financial Analyst

                                            David Pechefsky, Assistant Director

                                            City Council Finance Division



	History:  Introduced by Council as Int. No. 550 on March 28, 2007.  

                  Hearing held by Housing and Buildings Committee as Int. No. 550-A on June 20, 2007.  

                  To be considered by Housing and Buildings Committee as Int. No. 550-A on June 28, 2007.
            


